
Homeownership can build wealth  
for generations to come.

Don’t let housing discrimination stop you.
For too long, many people have been denied access to home ownership simply because of their race. This has  
hurt family after family, for generations. Discrimination because of one’s race, color, or national origin is against 
the law. If you believe you have experienced a violation of your fair housing rights, file a complaint with HUD.  
Act today – your future generations will thank you.

Know your rights: 
hud.gov/fairhousing or call 1-800-669-9777 
Federal Relay Service 1-800-877-8339

Everyone has a right to fair housing.
A public service message from the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development in cooperation with  
the National Fair Housing Alliance. The federal Fair Housing Act prohibits discrimination because of race, color,  
religion, national origin, sex (including gender identity and sexual orientation), familial status or disability.
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